From: Putz, Andrea 
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 1:24 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Stark, Alan; Stokes, Tracy
Subject: RE: Director-at-Large Nomination

Hi Steve,

 

I am sending my post-travel email from the AWWA Winter 2018 Meeting in Savannah, GA from Jan. 18th to 22nd.  Due to multiple flights back to Chicago getting canceled, I was stuck in Atlanta, GA for an extra day and ended up returning 1/22 instead of 1/21. 

 

I did not accept anything above reasonable travel expenses or any honoraria.  I went to the AWWA Winter 2018 Meeting as a nominee for Director-at-Large to represent the City on the Executive Board and learn about upcoming legislation and policies related to drinking water.   As a result, AWWA will reimburse the City for all of my travel expenses for hotel, airplane tickets, ground transportation, and food during the trip.  Please let me know if you require any further information.

 

Thanks,

Andrea

 
Andrea R. Holthouse Putz, Ph.D., P.E.
Water Quality Manager
Department of Water Management
